Currency Conversion Update

Dear [Client's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of the latest updates
regarding currency conversions that may affect your financial planning.

As of [Date], the following changes have been made to our currency conversion rates:

USD to EUR: [New Rate]
EUR to GBP: [New Rate]
JPY to USD: [New Rate]

CAD to AUD: [New Rate]

Please consider these new rates when planning your transactions or investments. If you have any
questions, do not hesitate to reach out to your account manager for assistance.

Thank you for your continued trust in our services.
Sincerely,

[Your Company Name]
[Contact Information]



